
The Very Reverend Arshen Aivazian 
Pastor 
Holy Ttfh ity Armenian Chttcch 
101 Ashmead Ro d 
Cheltenham, Pe nsylvania 19012 

Dear Father Ar hen: 

May 12~ 1975 

A letter sent t o one of our St. Vartan Stewards, Mr. Sarkis 
Manoogian~ was returned to us by the Post Office with a 
note that Mr. ' anoogian has moved. We understand that 
he has moved t o Miami. If you have his new address, would 
you be so kind as to send it to us for our records. 

Thank you for your help. 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Kambourfan 
Executive Director 


